
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope you have had a good summer break. I'm looking forward to welcoming students back to John 

Mason School for the new academic year. Students should be in school by 8:25am and with their 

tutors ready for an 8:30am start on the following days: 

• Years 7 and 12 - Tuesday 5th September 

• Years 8, 9, 10, 11 and 13 - Wednesday 6th September 

 

Please remember that all students should wear their winter uniform in line with our policy which can 

be found here. It is essential that they are wearing plain black shoes, a JMS tie and shirt along with a 

plain formal black skirt or black tailored trousers.  We also ask that jewellery and make-up are minimal 

and discreet.  

Ensuring your child has the correct uniform and equipment means that we focus on them having the 

best possible start to the year. If there are any issues please send them with a signed note. 

Thank you very much for your support and I look forward to working with you and meeting you at our 

Autumn Parents' Information Evenings which you will receive more information about soon. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr Alastair West 

Headteacher 

https://www.johnmason.oxon.sch.uk/assets/Uniform-Policy.pdf

